
From: Matthew Marko <docmarko@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/20/2018 6:52:38 PM
Subject: Dangerous Intersection and Road Issues

Dear Sir,


While some issues have been addressed, the most important have not been dealt with. We very much need a traffic 
light at the intersection of East Darby Rd and Hwy 290 (Locust Hill Rd, Greenville County). It is a dangerous 
intersection with many accidents as well as impossible wait times to cross during rush hour times. Even if it is a 
flashing caution light most of the time and during peak times a red light would be great. 
 

Our road should also be considered for repaving as it is to narrow and the runoff from multiple driveways makes 
mud and gravel run out onto the road creating hazardous driving conditions. While it is not a long road, it is very 
traveled and often too fast frankly. We also have trees extending into the road which is yet another hazard.
 

I have contacted the DOT several times and have had no response! Since they have been notified of this issue under 
state law if there is another accident and especially a death and they have not responded to the need the state will be 
legally responsible and open to legal lawsuits.

Regards,
Dr. Marko


-- 


NOTICE: The information in this electronic mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) 
to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise exempt from disclosure. Access to this 
Internet electronic mail message by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it is prohibited and may be unlawful. The sender believes that this E-
mail and any attachments were free of any virus, worm, Trojan horse, and/or malicious code when sent. This message and its 
attachments could have been infected during transmission. By reading the message and opening the attachments, the recipient 
accepts full responsibility for taking protective and remedial action and is subject to any form of legal action available if terms are 
violated and/or any damage of any kind arises from same about viruses and other defects. The sender is not liable for any loss or 
damage arising in any way from this message or its attachments.
 
It will not be lawful to disclose any of this information to any other party or parties in any way unless there is written permission by the 
sender to do so.
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